
I respectfully ask the Judiciary Committee to oppose LD2283. As released from the 
Lewiston Commission, law enforcement had the authority under Maines Yellow Flag 
Law to begin the process of removing Mr. Cards firearms. Law enforcement also had 
the opportunity 6 weeks prior to press assault charges on Mr. Card and did not. We 
have the laws in place already that protect due process and keep us safe. They need to 
be enforced. I find it disingenuous that these gun control bills are being pushed through 
before the Lewiston Commission finishes its work. It is obvious the Democrat Majority 
simply wishes to push a Gun Control agenda.  


